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From: Mickey Fishman [mailto:MFishman@chs-corp.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 10:36 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Pipeline in Amberley Village/Golf Manor case #16-0253-GA-BTX. 

As a resident of Amberley Village I strongly object to the building of a high pressure gas line 
running through a residential neighborhood. The pipeline poses a threat to our families lives. The 
proposed route runs alongside schools and homes. This is a disaster waiting to happen. 

A pipeline of this capacity should not be built in ANY residential neighborhood. Human life is 
more valuable than cost efficiency. 

Mickey Fishman 
7765 Elbrook Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45237 
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